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Hog Island Wholesale Bait Company doesn’t follow their hours of operation. They have 15
 hours a day 7 days  a week to operate , but still don’t abide by their allocated hours. Arrive
 before hours in the a.m. and leave after hours in the p.m. almost every time their fleet of
 delivery trucks go out.
Within the 15 hours of a day we have to put up with noise from a tractor trailer,delivery
 trucks,maintenance vehicles,a farm tractor,backhoe,employee vehicles etc. If they wouldn’t
 be operating more than one business out of the facility, it probably wouldn’t be as bad.  The
 peace and quiet we once enjoyed is gone. If they could only be more sympathetic as good
 neighbors are, it sure would make a difference.
The fines you have in place are way too lenient to prevent a violation reoccurrence.

Thank-you,
Mike & Diane LaFarr
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